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Hello,

I am writing to express my support for the need to fully fund our classrooms and invest in our
children's future.   I am a parent of a Kindergarten boy in the Hillsboro School District and
already within this first year, I have seen the need to for additional help, support and resources
within not only my child's classroom but the school as a whole.  I whole heartedly support
investing more into education and specifically not cutting any more funding for education as our
educators can not afford this.  My son's class is 28 students and this has had a huge impact on his
ability to learn and thrive.  He is on track academically luckily, but if any further budget cuts are
made, I am afraid what the results will be for not only him but all of our students.  It is crucial to
full fund our classrooms and fight to keep funding at an appropriate level for our children's
future. 

Thank you,

Allie Henderson
Les Mills Body Pump, Body Attack,  Body Step and Advanced CX Worx Instructor .
Stages Cycling Instructor
Insanity Live Instructor
Independent Team Beachbody Two Star Diamond Coach
813-841-8796
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